
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref DR/LD 
 
11th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

Queen Elizabeth High School Christmas Concert 2024 
 

I’m pleased to announce our long-awaited Annual Christmas Concert has returned!   

The concert is on Tuesday 17th December 2024 at 7pm onsite at QE. Tickets priced at £8.00 
per adult and £5.00 per child/concession include a complimentary glass of mulled wine (or 
soft beverage) and a mince pie. Tickets are available to purchase via the MCAS app or from 
QEHS Reception. 

During the evening, we will be showcasing some of our pupils musical talents. Our Year 11 
pupils will be serving refreshments and as always, we would be very grateful for donations of 
mince pies!  I would be grateful if items can be sent in by Monday 16th December. Year 11 will 
also be selling raffle tickets to raise money for their prom. 

I do hope that I will see you at this event, which I hope will continue our tradition of providing 
good entertainment as well as raising a large amount for our Music Department and Year 11 
Prom. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Racic 
Assistant Headteacher 
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